Minnesota

Corridor Management Plan

The Great River Road was established in 1938 to honor and celebrate the Mississippi River. The byway
tells the river’s stories and provides access to the Mississippi’s scenic, natural, historic, archaeological,
cultural and recreational intrinsic resources. In 2016, the Minnesota Mississippi River Parkway
Commission, Legislative Coordinating Commission and the Minnesota Department of Transportation
published a Great River Road Corridor Management Plan (CMP) to serve as a guide for the next 10 to 15
years to preserve, promote and enhance the scenic, historic and recreational resources of the
Mississippi River, to foster economic growth in the corridor and to develop the Great River Road
National Scenic Byway as the envisioned parkway.

The development of the CMP was able in part through the funding partnership support of the Federal
Highway Administration/National Scenic Byways Program, National Park Service and the Minnesota
Department of Transportation in addition to the numerous input, assistance and support provided by
partners and travelers during the development of the plan.

To view the Great River Road Corridor Management Plan and supporting documents visit:
http://www.mnmississippiriver.com/cmp/




